From: lyri wrcb18.waterboards.ca.gov

To: Osmolovsky, Pete@Waterboards

Cc: Rose. Chris@Waterboards

Subject: Data solicitation request for Pajaro nutrients TMDL
Date: Tuesday, June 18, 2013 3:24:59 PM

This is a message from staff of the California Central Coast Water Board

Dear Interested Party,
Water Board staff are in the initial phases of developing total maximum daily loads for nutrients for streams of the Pajaro River
basin. A fact sheet with background information on this TMDL project may be viewed at the following webpage.

http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/centralcoast/water_issues/programs/tmdl/docs/pajaro/nutrients/pajaro_nutrient_factsheet.pdf
D Solicitation R

Water Board staff are inviting you to submit data, information, reports, studies that you feel might be relevant to TMDL
development. This is a request for voluntary input only. Some examples of the types of information relevant to TMDL
development for the Pajaro Basin are listed below. Note: we currently do have all data and information that were submitted to
the Water Board’s CCAMP program; data submitted in support of the Clean Water Act section 303(d) assessment process; or
data submitted to the California Environmental Data Exchange Network (CEDEN)

...examples of information that could support nutrient TMDL development in the Pajaro Basin:

Relevant scientific literature-technical reports or information...
» Aquatic biological resources in watershed
Water quality data (surface or groundwater)
Photos
Water management in the watershed
Nutrient, Pesticide & Irrigation Management (general info)
Success stories or improvements in land management practices
Watershed studies, pilot studies, grant projects
Etc., anything you think would be helpful or relevant

VVVVYVYVYY

If you choose to submit information in support of TMDL development, Water Board staff would appreciate receiving it by
August 30, 2013. You may submit information to lead staff person Pete Osmolovsky at the email or postal mail contacts shown
below. You may also contact Pete at any time if you have questions or wish to discuss TMDL development.

Futur lic worksh
Note that Water Board staff will be scheduling additional public workshops on nutrient TMDL development over the
coming months, and you will be notified of opportunities to participate in these workshops.

Cheers,

Pete Osmolovsky

Central Coast Regional Water Quality Control Board
895 Aerovista Place, Suite 101

San Luis Obispo, CA. 93401-7906

(805) 549-3699
pete.osmolovsky@waterboards.ca.gov

You are currently subscribed to reg3_pajaro_watershed_tmdl as: Pete.Osmolovsky@waterboards.ca.gov.
To unsubscribe click here: leave-486198-595861.89583f3a17510012a2b933d90f14c7c4@swrcb18.waterboards.ca.gov
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